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CUPE LOCAL 389 
 

 RESCHEDULED MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING 

 

Monday, October 7, 2024 
AT 6:00 P.M. 

 
 

Dear CUPE 389 members, 

We apologize for the technology issues with the September 23rd Membership 

Meeting.  Please see the link below for the rescheduled meeting that will be via ZOOM this 

time. We hope you can attend. 

-The Executive Board 

Pre-Registration is Required 
 

You will receive a confirmation email once you register. 
 

Please click the Zoom registration link or scan the QR code below: 

https://bit.ly/3XADd0o 

 
 
 

 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT AND LOOK FORWARD 
TO HAVING YOU JOIN THE MEETING! 
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